
 

 

5th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Staying on School Site 

 

We are very mindful of the attraction of the skate park and the outdoor gym on the Council owned 
land next door to school.  

 

Please can I remind parents and students that once they are dropped off by bus or car in the morning, 
they are expected to remain on school site.  Likewise, at the end of the school day, students who are 
catching later buses or being picked up later than 3.10pm are expected to remain on site.   We cannot 
accept responsibility for any students who choose to leave the school site.  

 

In the interests of their personal safety, and for your peace of mind as parents, we request that 
students remain on the school site. 

 

In addition to this may I remind those parents collecting students by car that they should park in the 
Council Car Park because it is our school policy that cars are not permitted on the school site, including 
the staff car park, at the end of the school day. The school site cannot accommodate cars alongside all 
the coaches that are collecting students. 

 

Thank you for your support of these safety measures put in place to safeguard all our students. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs D.J.Christopher 

Senior Assistant Head and DSL 

 


